
Announcement 

Sampson-Duplin Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

Public Meeting 
What:  Public meeting to obtain and incorporate community members’ thoughts and concerns about the Sampson-

Duplin Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

When:  June 15, 2020 

 “Come and go” anytime from 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

Where:  224 Seminary Street, Kenansville, NC 28349 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

Floods, Wildfires, Tornadoes, Winter Storms, Hurricanes…What Concerns You? 

Do you have ideas for helping our community become better prepared for future natural disasters? 
 
You are invited to come share your thoughts and concerns about your communities resiliency against natural 
disasters and leave your comments for the final decision-making process. There will be more public meetings as 
a part of the planning effort so don’t miss this important opportunity to participate! 
 

About the Cape Fear Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

The counties of Sampson and Duplin, in coordination with their participating municipal jurisdictions, are finalizing a regional hazard 
mitigation plan that covers the two-county Sampson-Duplin area. The Sampson-Duplin Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan identifies local 
policies and actions for reducing risk and future losses from natural hazards such as floods, severe storms, wildfires, and winter weather. 
 

For More Information 

If you would like to learn more, please contact one of the following county coordinators for this project: 

 Elizabeth Stalls, Duplin County Planning 
 910.296.2160 | elizabeth.stalls@duplincountync.com | matthew.barwick@duplincountync.com    
 
 Matthew Barwick, Duplin County Emergency Management      
 910.296.2160 | matthew.barwick@duplincountync.com    
 
You can also visit https://gis.aecomonline.net/irisk2/NCHMP.aspx?region=16 for more information 
 

 

We hope to see you June 15! 
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